
Improve Diagnostics, Increase Your Comfort and Grow Your Practice 
By Adding a Microscope - A Workshop for General Practitioners

Introduction to Using the Microscope
Presented by Dory Stutman, DDS AAACD FICOI 

at the Greater New York Dental Meeting

Join Dory Stutman, DDS AAACD FICOI, for an introduction to 
microscope use in general practice. 

This 3-credit CE course offers a view into a general practice 
using a microscope for all dental procedures and highlighting the 
benefits of high magnification.  

In this session, you will:

•	 Learn how microscopy offers better diagnostic capabilities in 
real time.

•	 Understand how microscopes assist in multiple specialty 
procedures.

•	 Watch demonstrations for all quadrant areas of the mouth and 
get hands-on practice with using a microscope. 

Wednesday, December 2, 2015
9 a.m. to 12 p.m.

Convention Hall, Level E, Room 1E01/02
570 Seventh Ave., Suite 800
New York, NY 10018

Course Title: 
Introduction to Microscope Use

Course: 6160

Fee: $40

Registration site:   www.gnydm.com

Seating is limited, so 
Register today!

About Dory Stutman, DDS AAACD FICOI
A Long Island native, Dr. Dory Stutman earned his dental degree from the School of Graduate 
Dentistry at Case Western Reserve University. He completed his general practice residency at 
Metrohealth Medical Center in Cleveland, Ohio and the postgraduate program in Esthetic Dentistry 
at the University of Buffalo. 
Dr. Stutman has been in private practice since 1991, and he opened the doors of South Shore 
Dental Care in 1995. He attends more than 100 hours of advanced dentistry seminars each year, 
with an emphasis on cosmetic dentistry, dental implants, and full mouth reconstruction to repair 
broken down smiles. 
Dr. Stutman is a member of several professional organizations, including the Academy 
of Cosmetic Dentistry (AACD).


